RUSH TOWNSHIP DAUPHIN COUNTY April 4, 2013

MEETING SUMMARY

At the April 4, 2013 regular monthly meeting, the Rush Township Supervisors took action on the following items:

Purchasing a drop box for the outside of the municipal building, for anyone needing to deposit paperwork when the Township officials are unavailable. Approved for purchase at a cost of approximately \$110.00.

Diversified Construction invoice in the amount of \$14,175.00. It was agreed to pay \$9,450.00 towards this bill from gaming grant funds. The Township will retain the remaining balance until the project is completed.

The Township solicitor has reviewed and given his approval to the Assessment Permit Ordinance. The Township Supervisors will recommend the Assessment Permit Ordinance for adoption at the next monthly meeting (May 2nd, 2013). Katie Brennan, Secretary, will advertise the intent to adopt the Assessment Permit Ordinance during the week of April 17th in the Upper Dauphin Sentinel.

This is an unofficial summary of the meeting. The full text of official meeting minutes can be obtained by contacting Secretary Katie Brennan by telephone at 717-523-1173 or by email at rushtownship@comcast.net.